
�� Tree Limb Shredding Notice �� 
 
We will be accepting trees up to 6 inches in diameter for 
shredding on August 30th and 31st. 
 
���� Homeowners must stay with their load of limbs and 
help with shredding. 
�� Absolutely no drop-offs will be accepted. 
More info to follow 
Thank you for your cooperation! 
 


